
BRAZIL MISSION REPORT 

SEPTEMBER/2023 
Dear brothers and sisters, grace and peace! We are so thankful for your partnership! You are always in 

our prayers and together we are spreading the good news of our Lord Jesus in the city of Foz do Iguaçu.  
We are very excited with the progress of the work here. We have had an attendance of 38 and we had 

18 baptisms so far. We have had husbands and wives, together, committing their lives to Christ; what is very 
unusual in Brazil. Please pray for all of them so they can grow to make a big difference for Christ in Foz.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

          Above are the pics of our Sunday worship and the first kids’ day at the building; a great blessing.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

During the week we have personal Bible studies in their homes, and many are surrendering their lives to Christ.  
We also have, on Saturdays, a group of college students studying the Bible at the Church building, and they are 
coming for the Sunday worship as well.   
 

 

 

 

 

 
The theological and english classes are going well, and we have awesome 

helpers. Many great results are coming from those classes. October 18th we will start a 
new theological class, please keep these new students in you prayers.                                                                                                                   

We are blessed to have you in our team. You have a great part in this mission. 
Please come to see us sometime. We love and miss you! God bless!  

In Him, your missionaries, Rui and Nadia Diogo 

If you are willing to help this ministry, please send your support to: Lamesa Church of Christ  
702 N 14th Street – Lamesa, TX - 79331-3222 Phone (806) 872-8369 or (806)201-0053 Mark Hackett 

 


